
At our August meeting, the land trust board discussed the need to plan some fall walks on our 

properties.  We are taking part in the Science-to-Action project which involves folks from 

Bolton, Huntington, Jericho and Richmond.  One of their events will be a walk on our Gateway 

property entitled “Walk into the Past.” It will take place on September 21. 

 

Some exciting news is the creation of a six-minute video about our land trust created by Michael 

McKnight and narrated by Livy Strong.  You can see the video on the main page of our website. 

 

JULT is planning to do some logging on the Gateway property this winter after the ground has 

frozen.  We are working with Charlie Wiegand to establish access to the property.  In other land 

stewardship news, we are working on improved signage for Wolfun Natural Area.  Although 

land acquisition projects are always exciting, it’s nice to have some time to do important work on 

the property we already own. 

 

 

 


